
To Our Loyal Customers,

Ma’s Kettle will be closing on December
2nd at the close of the day, for a major
renovation. Our new reopening date will
be announced once we know more. Stay

tuned to social media for that
information. We have had the pleasure
of serving you over the past46 years
and look forward to what the future
holds for our little hidden treasure.

Wishing everyone a Happy Holiday
season!

From Your Friends at Ma’s Kettle
Mary Ann, Bobby, Bo, Caren, Jim,

Logan, Tabatha, Corrinne, Devin and all
the other folks who work here


